

## CHAIRMAN OF THE JOINT CHIEFS OF STAFF WASHINGTON, D. C. 20318-9999

2 February 2015

Ms. Cindy Diehl Hickory Ridge Golf Resort 15816 Lynch Road Holley, NY 14470

Dear Ms. Diehl,

Thank you for the excellent service and support the Hickory Ridge Golf Resort and the New York Warrior Alliance provided to our Service members at Walter Reed National Military Medical Center on Veterans Day, 14 November 2014. Your continued devotion to our brave men and women serving in uniform is truly second to none. Your extraordinary generosity to support our Nation's "best" sets you apart as a shining light and example. I am deeply appreciative for contributions made in honor of our Nation's Armed Forces, and I am very proud of your efforts.

On behalf of the Joint Chiefs of Staff and the men and women of the Armed Forces of the United States, please accept and extend my deep appreciation to the members of the Hickory Ridge Golf Resort for their continued patriotism, generosity, service, and support.

Keep up the good work!

Sincerely,

MARTIN E. DEMPSEY General, U.S. Army